

October 2016

Dear Friends,

St. Pius X High School stands on a tradition of excellence and builds on a future of great hope. As we enter the 60th Anniversary of our great school, we are excited to announce a new \$7 million campaign for capital improvements. The Warrior Pride Campaign will further transform our campus with a fine arts center and expanded 45 acre athletic complex.

Over the years, the support of our generous benefactors has helped St. Pius X to upgrade facilities and add a spacious Student Activity Center — a total of \$10 million in enhancements. These improvements have blessed our students in innumerous ways, offering our students opportunities for participating in extracurricular activities, developing leadership skills, and building community.

As we continue our mission to educate and nurture students academically, spiritually, physically and socially, the generosity, prayers and support of the Warrior Pride Campaign will allow for renovation of the former on-site convent as well as purchase and development of a nearby 45 acre tract of land for expanded athletic facilities.

As we reach out to you and others in our community for support, we recognize with gratitude your past and continued generosity to St. Pius X. We hope you will be receptive to helping us make a difference in the lives of our students by praying for the success of this campaign and contributing to this exciting project. As you review this information about the plans in store, please know that your support is much needed and greatly appreciated. No gift is too small – every gift moves us closer to these improvements.

Our kind and generous benefactors continue to be in our prayers. Bless you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Joseph Monachino, Jr. (81

Principal